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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today:

“It is encouraging to see more Nevadans getting back to work, and I hope this pattern continues. In the meantime, Congress should act now to help Nevadans struggling to make ends meet while they look for employment.
“Last month, I introduced a bipartisan bill to extend unemployment insurance for the thousands of Nevadans looking for work. My colleagues and I have also been working with Democrats and Republicans to find a solution that can pass both chambers. By coming together, Congress can provide immediate relief to those who need it and focus on long term proposals that will spur job growth,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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